
   

 

 

Date: 4th August, 2022 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
Phiroze Jeejheebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 532370. 
Scrip Code: 509048 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 29 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
In continuation to our earlier intimation dated 29th July, 2022 for meeting of Board of Directors 
pursuant to Regulation 29 (1) (a) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that, we have re-scheduled the time of Board meeting dated 
8th August 2022 at 12.00 Noon . 
 
Request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For LANCOR HOLDINGS LIMITED 

 

KAUSHANI CHATTERJEE 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 

 


